
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:          Stephen Oliver, Chair 
                Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Andrew Moore, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:     August 20, 2015  
  
RE:          C14-2015-0091 - 1900 Burton Drive 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Staff is requesting a postponement to the September 8, 2015 Planning Commission 
meeting in order to receive additional information from the applicant and change its 
recommendation to PENDING. 
 
 
 


